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 March 20, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern, 

It is my great pleasure to recommend Nate Jarnagin for a place in your organization. I have 

known Nate for eight years and was delighted to serve as his advisor and professor at Mississippi 

College. Throughout his time at MC, Nate has demonstrated remarkable perseverance - 

balancing his classes, a full-time job, and raising a family, all at the same time. His ability to 

manage multiple responsibilities with dedication and excellence speaks volumes about his work 

ethic, time management, and commitment to success. 

Nate was a dedicated student. He was consistently in class and prepared to participate. His work 

was done with attention to detail and submitted in a timely and professional manner. Mr. 

Jarnagin possesses invaluable skills such as leadership, discipline, and adaptability. As I worked 

with Nate, I have seen his deep sense of responsibility, his ability to collaborate, and his ability 

to think strategically to solve problems.  

Mr. Jarnagin is a person of integrity, professionalism, and unwavering determination. His ability 

to juggle family, work, and academics while maintaining a high level of performance is truly 

commendable. His positive attitude, respect for others, and willingness to work hard will make 

Nate a valuable asset to any team or organization. 

I highly recommend you consider Mr. Jarnagin for a position in your company. I am confident he 

will be an excellent employee. Please feel free to contact me at kucia@mc.edu or 601-925-3899. 

if you have any questions regarding his character or past academic work.  

Regards,  

J. Mignon Kucia 

J. Mignon Kucia, Ph. D, APR 

Professor of Communication 

Mississippi College 
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